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European Skull Base Society





To the Croatian Skull Base Society 





		Fulda, 20th of July 2015





Dear colleagues, 





as you know the next congress of the European Skull Base Society will be held in Berlin May 2016. I already informed you about this event. 


For the Croation Skull Base Society a special session is planned on Saturday morning which can be organized by you and your colleagues. Please let me know if you agree and if possible let me know the topic of this session which is planned for one hour. 


I think this is a good opportunity to introduce yourself and your new society to the other skull base societies in Europe and abroad. 


In addition please let  me know who of your members will probably come to Berlin and who would like to be actively involved as moderator or lecturer. 





Sincerely 





�





Prof. Dr. R.  Behr 


Secretary General and Treasurer of the ESBS 
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